
From: Henrik Wallgren [mailto:Henrik@winesa.asn.au]  

Sent: Friday, 27 May 2016 11:59 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Simon Blewett 
Subject: AM2014/197 - Wine Industry Award 2010 Casual Minimum Engagement - Withdrawal of 

witness statement 

 
Dear Associate,  
 
The South Australian Wine Industry Association’s (SAWIA) proposed variation to clause 13.3 (Casual 
Minimum Engagement) in the Wine Industry Award 2010 will be heard by the Casual Employment 
Common Matter in Sydney on 11 July 2016.  
 
SAWIA wish to withdraw the following two of our witness statements: 

- Samantha Robinson (Morris Wines) 
- Rhys Robinson (Pipers Brook Vineyard).  

 
Kind regards 
 
Henrik Wallgren 
Business and Workplace Adviser| South Australian Wine Industry Association Incorporated 

1st Floor Industry Offices, National Wine Centre, Botanic Road, Adelaide SA 5000 
Phone: 61 8 8222 9270  |  Fax: 61 8 8222 9276  |  Email: henrik@winesa.asn.au  | Web: www.winesa.asn.au 
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